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17th March 2020 
Home learning section of Website ready 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have just launched our home learning section on the school website https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-
forest.sch.uk/school-closure-work-2/ 
 
Firstly, let me reassure you that this is not a covert message to say the school is closing or has any plans to do so. We will only 
close if Public Health tell us too or staff sickness forces us into a situation where we can no longer safely look after your 
children. Our approach is to be prepared and to ensure continuity in the event of closure. 
 
Some parents and carers have already self-isolated to help them manage their own personal situations. Please email into us to let 
us know if that applies to you (one message is fine and not required on a daily basis). 
 
The link pages give ample work for each year group. Initially we have put up much more than is needed for you to systematically 
work through.  
 
We are aware that not everyone has a computer. If you would like a paper pack printed for you please indicate on the tear off 
slip below/ email the office directly on secretary@jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk . We will prepare these as soon as possible 
for those who require it and can post to anyone already self-isolating.  
 
As we have already stated, during any closure we will contact you via 3 main routes: 

 Marvellous Me ( Year 1 – Year 6) or Tapestry ( Nursery and Reception) for personal messages from the team 
or class teachers 

 sQuid – for direct emails 

 Our Website – overview of links/ work/ etc https://www.jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk/ 
 
We recommend if you do not currently have log in details for any of first three you contact the office immediately.  
 
The email accounts will still be closely monitored during any closure- if you have any need to contact a member of staff during 
closure please email secretary@jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk and your information will be passed onto the right person.  
 
The children have done a marvellous job so far in washing their hands on a regular basis, so much so, that some little hands are 
getting sore.  They are welcome to bring in a named tube of hand cream if they wish. 
 
Many thanks once again for those who have been supportive and patient in this current situation.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Elizabeth Savage 
Headteacher  
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Reply Slip for Home Learning Packs 
 
Return asap to the office or email in to secretary@jennettspark.bracknell-forest.sch.uk 
 
I require a paper pack for my child as I do not have access to a computer they could use.  
 
Name of Child 
 
Class 
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